
Positions could include overtime pay.
The City of Los Angeles has established

and funded a comprehensive City
Employee Poll Worker Program that
will place City employees at polling

places to assist community volunteer
poll workers for the upcoming 

May 17 municipal elections.

City employees assigned to
work at polling places  may be

paid overtime, in accordance
with their  Memorandum of

Understanding.

CITY EMPLOYEE

POLLWORKERS
SOUGHT FOR UPCOMING 

ELECTIONS

To apply 
for a pollworker position, 

or for more information, please call 

(213) 978-0001.

William T. Fujioka,
City Administrative
Officer is support-
ing and volunteer-
ing for the election.
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Ralph Burquist, Retired, 13 years
of City service, Club Member.

In Appreciation

David Miller, Carpenter, 4 years. Steve Simmons, Carpenter,
3.5 years.

From left: John Gorton, AC Mechanic, 22 years; Pascal Cao, AC Mechanic,
4.5 years, Club Member; and Nick Dekle, AC Mechanic-Hiring Hall, 15 years.

Matt Montgomery, Plumber, 
6 years.

“Sal,” Carpenter, 9 months.

Roberto Arriola, Craft Assistant, 
9 years.

From left: Arnold Rodriguez, Painter, 9 months, with Marcus Repp,
Painter, 9 months.

John Grier, Painter, 9 months Albert A. Roy, Painter, 21 years. He
is to retire in October.

Ramon Vargas, Clerk Typist, 3
years, Club Member.

From left: Diana Quirola, Sr. Clerk Typist,
13 years, Club member; and Michelle
Garley, City Craft Assistant, 4 years.

From left: Randy Lowry, Plumber, 15 years, Club member; Frank Walling, Plumbing Supervisor, 20 years; Henry Marine, Plumber, 2 years; Armando
Arredondo, Locksmith, 3 years; Matt Montgomery, Plumber, 6 years; and Sean Sullivan, Plumber, 5 years.

Carlos Portillo, Superintendent, 
25 years.

Raffle Winners, from left: Mike Ullola; Bobby Chavez, Club Member; Reid Obacz; Ramon Vargas,
Club Member; and Hector Chavez, Club Member.

From left: Jose Monge, Carpenter, 5 years, with Jose Garcia, Carpenter-
Exempt, 1 year.

n Gen. Services North District Office hosts Appreciation
Day. Club sponsors the raffle.

Story by Arlene Herrero, Club Counselor
Photos by Robert Larios, Club Operations Director

The Gen. Services North District Office hosted an Appreciation Day for

employees April 13.

Lunch was provided. Presentations were also made to the employees.

The Club donated prizes for the drawing. Club prizes included four hats, twp

pairs of AMC movie tickets and two Club logo watches were awarded.

The Club thanks Diana Quirola for allowing us to come out and participate,

and Carlos Portillo for his assistance.




